
           

 
COVID-19 SAFETY PLAN FOR 

BOERNE FAMILY YMCA TURKEY TROT 
 

The Safety Plan has been approved by the City of Boerne and their COVID-19 Task 
Force. This plan is subject to change.  
 
Day of Race Safety: 

• The overall capacity of the in-person 
event will be limited to 450 registered 
participants. The virtual race option is 
unlimited. 

• The race will NOT be chip timed. 
Participants are encouraged to bring 
their cell phone to track their time via 
the RaceJoy mobile app. The Y will be 
using the RaceJoy App for timing, 
leader boards, etc. 

• There will not be an awards ceremony. 
• Please come with a water bottle. 

Water will NOT be offered. 
• Please arrive by 8am to be given 

your running time and be directed 
to your corral. 

• Start times will be staggered. Blocks 
of runners will start every 10 minutes. 

• Participants over the age of 10 years 
old will be required to wear a mask 
while in the staging areas/corrals and 
can remove their mask once they 
have passed the start line and are 
able to physically distance themselves 
from others. 

• The corrals and staging areas will be 
marked for participants to physically 
distance at least 6' from participants 
not in the same household.  

• Safety Stations will be located 
throughout with COVID-19 
information, hand sanitizers and 
disposable masks. 
 

 
 

Safety Managers: 
• There will be two Safety Managers at 

the event. 
• Safety Managers will escort each 

corral to the starting line. 
• All volunteers, staff and sponsor 

representatives will be required to 
wear a face covering or mask. 

• Staff and volunteers will be 
temperature checked and health 
screened prior to beginning their work 
on race day. 

 
 

 
RaceJoy App: 

• Turkey Trot will be using the app for 
timing runners and walkers. 

• Used for the leader board, notices, 
timing and messages. 

 

ATTENTION: 
If you have fever or COVID like 
symptoms, please do not come in 
person. If you are high risk, please 
choose the virtual or sleepwalker option. 
You can email ashleym@ymcasatx.org if 
you would like to move running 
categories. 


